
Southern Adventist University Southern Adventist University 

Knowledge Exchange Knowledge Exchange 

Panorama Parent Newsletter University Archives & Publications 

2021 

ePanorama December 2021 ePanorama December 2021 

Southern Adventist University 

Follow this and additional works at: https://knowledge.e.southern.edu/parent_newsletter 

 Part of the Education Commons 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Southern Adventist University, "ePanorama December 2021" (2021). Panorama Parent Newsletter. 82. 
https://knowledge.e.southern.edu/parent_newsletter/82 

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives & Publications at Knowledge 
Exchange. It has been accepted for inclusion in Panorama Parent Newsletter by an authorized administrator of 
Knowledge Exchange. For more information, please contact jspears@southern.edu. 

https://knowledge.e.southern.edu/
https://knowledge.e.southern.edu/parent_newsletter
https://knowledge.e.southern.edu/archives
https://knowledge.e.southern.edu/parent_newsletter?utm_source=knowledge.e.southern.edu%2Fparent_newsletter%2F82&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/784?utm_source=knowledge.e.southern.edu%2Fparent_newsletter%2F82&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://knowledge.e.southern.edu/parent_newsletter/82?utm_source=knowledge.e.southern.edu%2Fparent_newsletter%2F82&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:jspears@southern.edu


1/31/22, 1:23 PM ePanorama December Edition

https://mailchi.mp/southern/epanorama-december2021 1/5

For Parents of Southern Adventist University Students            View this email in your browser

Students
Participate in Life-
Changing Meetings

Over the Thanksgiving break, 30 Southern students
traveled to Cancun, Mexico, to conduct an evangelism
series, leading to more than 50 individuals choosing to be
baptized. The trip was part of the Soul-winning And
Leadership Training (SALT) program, which is a
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partnership between Southern Adventist University and It
Is Written.

 

The students each led out in their own churches,
preaching for seven days. Earlier in the semester, the
SALT students had gained valuable experience while
assisting with a local evangelistic series held by John
Bradshaw, director of It Is Written. 

 

“The students went out into the community and gave
Bible studies and then invited those people to the
meetings,” said Douglas Na’a, SALT program director. “It
was a great experience for them to be able to participate
in the series from the very beginning to the end.”

 

More than 10 individuals from the Chattanooga
community were baptized as a result of those meetings.
Additionally, three Southern students requested baptism,
including Prem King, who comes from a Hindu family and
came to Southern specifically for the SALT program.

 

Participating in evangelism through SALT helped to grow
King’s faith as he shared it with others, and he eventually
decided to fully put his trust in Christ and become a
member of the church. 

 

“I kept telling myself that I didn’t need to get baptized, but
I began to realize how important it is, and I couldn’t wait
any longer,” King said. “I just decided to follow Jesus and
not turn back.” 

 

By Staff Writer
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FAFSA Deadline Reminder: 
Students were able to begin filling out the 2022-23 FAFSA as early as October 1,
2021, by visiting fafsa.gov. Southern's priority deadline for the FAFSA is January 31,
2022. Parents must have their own FSA ID to sign and submit the FAFSA for their
dependent children. The student also must have an FSA ID. To create an FSA ID or
reset a password for an existing ID, students and parents can click here. The 2022-
2023 FAFSA is based on tax year 2020.
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New Laboratory Equipment
Expands Research Potential
Southern acquired new laboratory equipment this school year, expanding the scientific
research possibilities. For students preparing to enter a competitive job market or graduate
school application process, this type of hands-on training provides a valuable advantage. 


Students now have access to a beamline device
in the Physics and Engineering Department—
worth more than $280,000—on loan from
Professor Vola Andrianarijaona, PhD, who joined
Southern’s faculty in 2020. According to
Andrianarijaona, this equipment can replicate
interstellar physical conditions and create
particles of astrophysical interests by guiding an
ion beam through a vacuum. 


“You can see what happens between stars when
these kinds of particles collide,” Andrianarijaona
said. “There are so many applications, so many
things we can do.” 


Physics Club President Arian Dovald, junior
physics major, is excited to work on the
beamline: “It will be challenging, but we’ll learn so much from the experience.”


The Biology Department also acquired new equipment, upgrading its centrifuge. This
device, which separates substances based on their density, will be useful for other
departments on campus as well. 


“The centrifuge is a critical instrument in biological and biochemical research,” said
Rhonda Scott, PhD, chemistry professor. “It is important to have new equipment for
students to use.”


By Amanda Blake, sophomore journalism major
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Check out the Christmas Tree Lighting album on Flickr here! 

Merry Christmas!
Dear Parent, 
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Thank you for continuing to invest your time in Panorama, where you can stay
updated on exciting events, stories, and happenings here at Southern. We wish you
a happy holiday season and a Merry Christmas filled with love, joy, and peace. 


Your thoughts and feedback are valuable! Email southernparents@southern.edu or
call 423.236.2581 with your comments and questions. I enjoy interacting with you
and providing relevant information throughout the year.


Look for the next edition of Panorama in the new year. Thank you for your support! 


Madison Reinschmidt, junior mass communication major

Panorama Editor

This email was sent to <<Email Address>>

why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences


Southern Adventist University · 4881 University Drive · Collegedale, Tn 37315 · USA


Subscribe Past Issues Translate

mailto:southernparents@southern.edu
mailto:%3C%3CEmail%20Address%3E%3E
https://southern.us7.list-manage.com/about?u=846c0ad367988bba85728f629&id=c207ba63c8&e=[UNIQID]&c=21de0166ef
https://southern.us7.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=846c0ad367988bba85728f629&id=c207ba63c8&e=[UNIQID]&c=21de0166ef
https://southern.us7.list-manage.com/profile?u=846c0ad367988bba85728f629&id=c207ba63c8&e=[UNIQID]&c=21de0166ef
http://eepurl.com/bw9_of
https://us7.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=846c0ad367988bba85728f629&id=c207ba63c8
https://us7.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=846c0ad367988bba85728f629&id=c207ba63c8
javascript:;

	ePanorama December 2021
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1643654334.pdf.RoEy6

